W N N ] 7360 On Your Dial

NEWTON, N. J. 500 Watls

December 9, 1953,

Dear Kermit,

We want to thank you for your interest and the fine re-
vort you gave us on our equipment test,

Please accept this note as vositive verification of vour
reception of our signals, we have checked our log end find vour tim-
ing corresponds with our entries,

It might interest you to know that we, the owners. and
operators of WNNJ are all licensed Amateurs and know the wvaslue of a
QSL.

If you ever hear us during daylight hours plesse let us
know,

Sincerely,

C/ .

B Falireclough~---Gener Vanacer



